
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  - Week 19 

 

Friday 16th Feb 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Goodbye Mr Pickersgill 

 

We wish Mr Pickersgill all the best for his new 

adventures in Bridlington and his new role as a 

baker !!! Mr Pickersgill will be missed by every-

body at New Road and we’d like to thank him for 

everything he has contributed to the school over 

the past 12 years.  

                                                     

“I would like to thank all the staff, parents and children for making my 
time at New Road happy and memorable. Wishing everyone a happy life”. 

Mr P    

 

   

 

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Joshua, 

Aimee, Lily, Alicia, Brandon, Luke, 

Ebony, Poppy, Finn, Paige, Olivia & 

Ronnie.  

House Point Winners— Zachary, 

Bobbiejo, Millie, Blue, Shahzaib 

& Maisie. 



    

 

February 

Feb 26th—School reopens 

March 

March 1st—World Book Day 

March 1st—Yr 3 trip to The 

Piece Hall  

March 1st—Yr 4 Class As-

sembly 

March 8th—Reception Class 

Assembly 

March 8th—Mother’s Day 

Secret Shop 

March 8th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

March 15th—PTA Meeting at 

7.00pm 

March 16th—20th—Book 

Fayre 

March 20th—Family Learn-

ing—1.15-2.45 

March 21st—Year 5 trip to 

Magna 

March 23rd—3.45-5.00 Small 

school football tournament at 

Ryburn 

March 26th—3.30-6.00 Par-

ents Evening 

March 27th—3.30—6.00 Par-

ents Evening  

March 29th—School Closes 

April 

April 16th—School reopens 

April 26th—Yr 5 Class As-

sembly 

PTFA 

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook 

Group Please follow this link for the new closed 

group  https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.       

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring Term  

 

Monday—Zumba Club 

Tuesday—Karate Club 

Wednesday - Gymnas-

tics Club (KS1) 

Friday—Football Club 

(KS2)  

DON’T FORGET 

Please don’t forget the following on 

the 1st March: 

 WORLD BOOK DAY    

 YR 3 CLASS TRIP 

 YR 4 CLASS ASSEMBLY  

  

   
Attendance  

Acorns—   94.8%    Lates 2     Elms—96.3%        Lates 2 

Oaks—       92.2%   Lates 0     Rowans—97.7%   Lates 5 

Willows—   98.1%   Lates 0     Maples—94.2%    Lates 2 

Junipers—   93.1%  Lates 4   School— 95.4%    Lates 15 

This week the late numbers have improved but our overall attendance fig-

ure is low so lets make a difference next term and raise our %.  It is vital I 

see improvements or I will have no other choice than to inform the Educa-

tion Welfare Officer on repeatedly absent children. 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

Congratulations to our lunchtime award win-

ners for their perfect manners this week—  

Joshua, Oliver,  Rajarshi, Erin, Ted, Arabella & 

Saul. 

 

World Book Day: 1st March 2018 

Your child should have brought 
home a letter this week about World 
Book Day and the celebrations the 
school will be having to mark the 
day.  We cannot wait to see what 
characters they will be and what 
books they will bring to school . 
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